Statement from Montaparnasse 56, owners of the John Hancock Observatory:

"At the John Hancock Observatory the safety and security of our guests and team is a top priority. In
coming months we are planning major renovations to our facilities, including to security measures. In
the next several weeks we will be initializing bag checks to all visitors of the Observatory and will
continue to consider other protocols as necessary."



